
For the health and safety of all our dancers and staff, we ask that you 
follow these guidelines. 

1. Prior to coming to class please assess the health of your child. Ask 
the following:

- do you have a fever or have you felt hot or feverish recently (the last 14 
days)
- do you have shortness of breath or other difficulties breathing
- do you currently have a cough
- do you have any other flu like symptoms, such as gastrointestinal upset, 
headache or fatigue
- have you been in contact with any confirmed COVID-19 positive patients
- do you have a sick family member at home with COVID-19  
- Have you travelled outside BC within the last 14 days?
  
If you or your dancer answer yes to any of the above, we ask that you 
do not come to the studio.  

 2. Our lobby and change rooms will be closed to all parents and 
dancers. 
 - Upon arrival to the studio, we ask that parents do not enter the 
building. We will have senior dancers or a teacher available to assist our 
younger dancers to the correct studio.
 - We will have hand sanitizer available at the front lobby door for all 
dancers to use upon entry to the studio. 
 - We ask that dancers only bring necessary belongings with them as 
our change rooms will remain closed. We will have cubbies available in 
each studio for belongings, but we do ask for as minimal as possible to be 
brought in and that all belongings are in a bag. 



 - Prior to each class starting, we will take attendance to ensure if 
anyone reports an illness it can be quickly communicated to our parents.
 - We ask that parents wait in the car (or outside the studio if nice 
weather) during dance lessons to allow for social distancing and infection 
control requirements. 
 - Our entrance and exit system will continue - Students and teachers 
must enter through the front door and exit through our back door. 

 3. Dance class size
 - Please be aware that dance class sizes will be reduced in order to 
comply with government guidelines, WorkSafe BC and the Public Health 
Office. 

 4. Cleaning procedures
 - Classes will end earlier than previous years to allow for a complete 
clean of the studio each night 
 - Classes will have a 10 min transition time (5 min from each class) to 
sanitize the studio in between classes.  

 5. Office hours
 - The office will remain closed however please feel free to email us. 

 6. Viewing Weeks 
 -Viewing weeks will take place every 8-10 weeks and will be virtual 
via. Zoom. We will not be having in person viewing weeks this season. 

We appreciate your patience and understanding!


